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Ref. No. CA/5/Academic-Faculty
March 7, 2022

1. TO ALL THE HEADS OF ARCHITECTURAL INSTITUTIONS IMPARTING RECOGNIZED
ARCHITECTURAL QUALIFICATIONS IN THE COUNTRY
2: TO ALL THE UNIVERSITIES AWARDING B.ARCH./M.ARCH. DEGREE IN THE COUNTRY

Subject : Clarification on experience for faculty members who have passed 3-year M.Arch.
(Executive) degree course approved by the Council - reg.

Dear Sir/Madam,

As you are aware, the Council of Architecture has approved 3-year M.Arch. (Executive) degree
course at some architectural institutions of the country for the benefit of architects/faculty members
who can pursue the course along with their employment/practice.

The Council has been lately receiving queries and requests from faculty members of Architecture who
have passed 3-year Executive M.Arch. degree course approved by the Council, for not deducting a
period of 3 years from teaching experience as their entire 3 years' teaching responsibilities during
pursuing PG Executive course are not being considered or counted at institutions/universities for the
purpose of recruitment/promotion.

The Executive Committee at its 235" meeting had deliberated the matter at length and decided that
the experience of those faculty members who have undergone 3-year M.Arch. (Executive) course
approved by the Council would be counted as 2 years in case they were in practice or in teaching.

In view of the above, the institutions, universities and competent authorities are requested to kindly
consider and count 2 years of experience (out of total 3 years) in total experience for those faculty
members who have passed 3-year M.Arch. (Executive) course, duly approved by the Council and
were in practice or teaching during the said course.

Thanking you,
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R.K.Oberoi
Registrar
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